
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 

FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: SCHOOL HEALTH ADVISORY COUNCIL (SHAC) UPDATE 

 
DATE: April 17, 2012          
___________________________________________________________________ 

 
A requirement of the School Health Advisory Council is that the Board be updated 
regarding SHAC activities in April of each year.  Attached is a written summary of SHAC 

activities.  Jane Boles, SHAC Member, will present the recommendation to the board.   
 
 

 
 
 ******************** 

 
 
No specific action required. 

 
 
 ******************** 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Hector Mendez      Shawn Bell 
Superintendent of Schools     Executive Director for   
        Instructional Support Services  
 
 


